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EHS Track Refurbishment Update 
March 4, 2022 

 
Essex County Public Schools is canceling the Essex High School Track 

Refurbishment IFB Number BID # ECPS-010122 according to Virginia Code 
2.2.43.29. The bids came in higher than expected and over the budgeted funds 
allocated to the track refurbishment project. The scope of the project will be 

adjusted and the  bid will be re-advertised at a later date. 
 


